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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

March 16, 1981

*1  Honorable Thomas L. Moore
Member
South Carolina Senate
Post Office Box 142
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Dear Senator Moore:
In response to your request for an opinion from this Office regarding the Breezy Hill Water and Sewer Company, I can advise
you that the Breezy Hill Water and Sewer District, which was created in 1963 [53 STAT. 712 (1963)], was abolished in 1968.
55 STAT. 3291 (1968). Accordingly, the entity is not a special purpose district but, instead, is a private company chartered by
the Secretary of State on June 14, 1968.
 With kind regards,

Karen LeCraft Henderson
Senior Assistant Attorney General
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